
TO THE CHARITY COMMISISION 

RE: ANNUAL RETURNS 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Humanity for East Africa has no bank account and has not 
raised any funds. Unfortunately, we have not been able to 
operate due to the pandemic. We are in the process of applying
for a bank account and getting the charity back up and 
running to bring the change that motivated us to form this 
charity. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Kind Regards,

Maureen Fernandez 

Trustee and Chair of Humanity For East Africa 
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